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Robert Miller and Cole Hoyt are co-presenting the upcoming webinar,

“2025 New Laws Affecting Private Practice,” on January 29, 2025, at

12:00 PM PT. Hosted by the Physicians Association of California (PAC)

and HLB, this insightful 45-minute session will begin with opening remarks

from PAC CEO Matthew Robinson, Esq.

The webinar will provide an in-depth analysis of key California legislation passed

in 2024 that takes effect in 2025, specifically focusing on how these new laws will

impact private practice physicians. Don’t miss this opportunity to stay informed

and prepared for the year ahead.

Listen here.
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